
   

 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 

 

 
 
 

 

6.9.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 

A warm welcome back to another year at Markeaton Primary!  I hope you have all had a lovely summer 😊 
 
It really was a sea of green, yellow and white yesterday morning at the gate and it was great to see all the 
children happy and raring to go in their new uniform – especially our new starters who all came into their 
classrooms full of excitement.  I have been in FS2/Reception a few times over the last two days and they are all 
settling in really well.  I apologise if the surrounding streets and playground have seemed a bit busier than 
normal but I think we have had lots of extra family members wanting to see 1st days at school/children in their 
new class.   
 
This is great to see so a warm welcome to you as well! 
 
In school it’s been all about getting to know your new class and a renewed focus on Markeaton MINDS (see 
photos above).  I have sent out an email about an exciting MINDS competition I would like your child(ren) to 
enter so keep an eye out for that.  For now, have a lovely weekend and I will see you on Monday.   
 
By the way we are putting 5th October in the diary for our long awaited Markeaton Car Boot Sale – sign up 
now, it’s going to be huuuuuuuge! 
 

Mr Johnson 
 


